
 

 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Richmond          Term:   Autumn 1             2020 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of our learning 

 

This term has been about a return to school and 

school routines, as well as reconnecting with 

friends and staff.  

 

We have been enjoying Primary House 

inclusion, playtime and inclusion in music 

therapy, as well as seeing friends at other times 

too. 

 

As part of the Autumn topic we have explored 

activities like leaf prints, conker rolling, Autumn 

walks, planting acorns and time experiencing 

the sensory garden. 

 

 In the lead up to Halloween we have had fun 

with a (not too) spooky sensory story, pumpkin 

candle time, making edible spiders and 

pumpkin seed shakers.  

 

We have had extra music sessions with Charles 

and will continue to have twice weekly music 

with Charles until Christmas, when we swap to 

twice weekly art with Renee. Charles has sung 

a musical sensory story about a bear and 

explored different instruments and sounds with 

the children. 

 

Cathy has reintroduced the class to music 

therapy, encouraging the children to have fun 

with music making and move to the music with 

foot taps and arm stretches.  

 

There will be a class disco on the last day of 

term, enjoying lights and music to celebrate a 

fun term. 

 

It has been great fun all being back together 

and we’re looking forward to the Christmas 

term with lots of festive fun to come. The 

children have also loved Jon’s zoom assemblies 

every week, especially his story telling. We hope 

this continues as it has cheered us all up. 

 

Have a happy and relaxing half term everyone, 

from the Richmond Team.  

                                               

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

   

Dates & Points to remember:  

 Monday 2nd November 2020 – Start of next term 

 Friday 18th December 2020 – Last day of term 

 

 

                           Happy Half Term  

                                   


